

July 11, 2022

Mr. Thomas Blackburn 4203 W Jefferson Blvd Fort Wayne, IN 46804-6817

Dear Thomas Blackburn,

Thank you for your generous donation(s) to the Indiana Bar Foundation in 2021, totaling \$1,000.

This information can assist you with pro bono reporting on the Indiana Supreme Court attorney registration. We send this information to all our donors as a courtesy to help report the donations contributed to civil legal aid and pro bono organizations, including the Indiana Bar Foundation, in the calendar year 2021.

The Foundation promotes collaboration among pro bono and civil legal aid providers to help low-income Hoosier families. Partnerships between volunteer and staff attorneys assure that every dollar donated expands civil assistance for low-income Hoosiers. This year the Foundation will award more than \$3.5 million in grants to nonprofit civil legal assistance providers in Indiana. The grants support innovative programs and expand services for those in

and seniors, protecting their homes and health.

Through your gifts of time and money, our profession demonstrates that attorneys take our oath seriously to provide access to justice for all. For pro bono opportunities, see indianalegalhelp.org for information about your local pro bono provider and civil legal aid nonprofit. Marilyn Smith, Senior Counsel, Civil Legal Assistance Programs, can assist at 317-269-7863 or msmith@inbf.org.

Finally, please consider a donation to the Foundation for the 2022 calendar year. Your contribution is vital now more than ever, and donations can be made at inbarfoundation.org/donate/.

Thank you for your efforts to help Hoosiers and expand civil justice.

Sincerely,

need.

Charles R. Dunlap, J.D.

President & CEO